
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Clark, Carol 

Subject: FW: Public Consultation on 15th Sideroad 

From: ADINA 
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2016 4:09 PM 
To: Regional Clerk 
Subject: Public Consultation on 15th Sideroad 

Hello York Region Clerk, 

Please enter this email as my strong opposition to the proposed widening of the 15th sideroad extension.  

Unfortunately due to work obligations I am not able to be physically present at this meeting. I am a resident of 
King Township south of the proposed extension at xxxx Jane Street and have great concern over the 
degradation of the wells in the area that supply our drinking water.  There are a number of other concerns that 
warrant attention around this issue also. This subject has been heard 8 years ago and was cancelled at that point. 
Why is it being revisited when alternates that could serve the same purpose are available and quite possibly 
better without impact to water table sensitive lands.  Protect the quality of life and water that is already existing. 

Please include this submission as my strong opposition toward this 15th sideroad extension and expansion. 

Thank you 

Adina Smolcic 
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